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10 May 2019 
 
 

Dear Resident,  
 
Re: Track maintenance – Blackwater Rail System 
 
Aurizon would like to inform you that we will be commencing track maintenance work along the Blackwater Rail 
System at Yamala (245.370-345.378km). 
 
The works will consist of level crossing renewal to ensure the track meets standard requirements and maintains 
efficient and safe operations. 
 
Work will be undertaken between 0700 hours and 1500 hours Monday 20 May 2019 (weather permitting) 
 
During this works Highlands Road level crossing ID2767 will be closed. Motorists are requested to exercise caution 
and observe all warning signs, speed restrictions and traffic control directions during this work. 
 
Measures will be in place to minimise noise, dust and lighting where necessary. Aurizon will endeavour to make 
every reasonable effort to minimise these disruptions. Aurizon apologises for any inconvenience this may cause and 
thanks you for your patience. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding these works, or require additional information, please contact 
James Black on 0448 286 204 or email James.Black@aurizon.com.au and quote reference number #IP107. 
 
Regards, 
Community Engagement Team 
Aurizon Operations 
 
Note: For any general enquiries regarding other matters please contact Aurizon on 13 23 32 or email 
info@aurizon.com.au 
 
 
 


